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To the Business and Labor Committee: 

  

 Please SUPPORT HB 2556. This bill would require deductions on paystubs to be 

explained in plain language. HB 2556 ensures that workers will receive a paycheck 

that clearly explains any deductions in pay, and the amount deducted.  

  

 When a paycheck obfuscates the reason for a deduction, it becomes very difficult for 

a worker to identify and address an error. Paycheck readability will go a long way 

towards preventing mistakes in wage deduction.  

  

 Please pass this bill! 

 


